
 

Class 3 Newsletter – Spring Term – 31st January 2025 

Contact 

 
Staff Contact Details: Mrs Bolton 

r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 
Class Open Door  

Tuesday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 
 

Dates and Information for this half term 
 

Friday 7th February – Attendance Award Day – details 
below 
Week beginning 3rd – 9th February – Children’s Mental 
Health Awareness Week 
Week beginning 3rd – 9th February – National 
Storytelling Week 
11th February – Safer Internet Day 
12th February – Deadline for France projects to be 
handed in  
14th February – Break up for Half Term @3:15pm 
School re-opens @8:45am Tuesday 25th February 
 

*******Advance Notice****** 
Parents’ Evening Dates 

Tuesday 25th March – 3:30pm – 5:30pm 
Wednesday 26th March – 3:30pm – 5:30pm and 6pm – 

7pm 
  

Reading 
I am very mindful that quite a number of children 
are not reading at home – they are not changing 

their books regularly in school, and reading diaries 
often are not being signed by an adult. 

Reading is one of the most important skills a child 
can have and is key to them being able to access 
the whole curriculum and flourishing in school. 

Children should be reading at least 5 x weekly and 
records signed. Please encourage this at home. 

Thank you😊 

 

Class Superstar – Seb for fantastic Science work and general attitude to school 
                                Ryli for working through his fear in swimming  
Writer of the Week- Fran for her super simile work     
                                      Freddie W for doing a super dinosaur shape poem                             
Christian Value – Summer for being a trustworthy member of the class      
                               Sophie for being a model of good friendship and flourishing because of it!! 

In Class 
For the last fortnight, we have been very busy attending 

Fulwood Leisure Centre every day for our intensive 
swimming lessons. The children have amazed me with 
their progress over the sessions and have really gained 

confidence in their own abilities. The swimming teachers, 
who coach hundreds of children every week, have 

commented on the children’s impressive listening skills, 
recall and resilience, which makes me very proud! 

Swimming is a life skill which we invest heavily in at Lea 
Endowed, so it is lovely to see the children flourishing. 
 In other news, we have started our new text, Grandpa 
Chatterji, which is a story based on Indian culture. The 
children loved seeing photos of Leah’s mum dressed in 
her sari and learning all about India on the laptops to 

enable them to further engage with the text. The 
children enjoyed building Lego models on International 
Lego Day and it was great to see so many Lego creations 
being made at home too! Thank you for the photographs 

you sent in. 
We have been investigating solids, liquids and gases in 

Science and finding out about the profound change Jesus 

had on his disciples in our RE work. 😊 

Our Diamond 9 this week is FLOURISH 
 

 
 

Attendance Award Day – 7th February 
As a reward for winning best attendance for the second 

time last half term, the children have earned a treat! 
The children all voted to come to school dressed in their 

own clothes (some chose pyjamas) and bring a teddy. 
We are then going to enjoy some Golden Time, choosing 

games and activities to play with our friends. 😊 


